
 

       
MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE:​​ March 24, 2025 
 
TO:​ ​ Current and Former LPSD Staff and Student Teachers 
 
FROM:​ Bill Cornell- Assistant Superintendent 
 
Re:​ ​ Scout Stipend​ ​ ​  
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

LPSD Scout Stipend Program 
 
What is it? 
When LPSD has an opening and ties a Scout Stipend to it, you can bring forth someone who was 
previously unknown to the district for consideration. If hired, the district will compensate you 
with a $3,000.00 stipend.  $1,500 will be paid out when the new hire starts their contract; and 
$1,500 will be paid out once the new hire has completed their contract. 
 
What it isn’t? 
We don’t necessarily want folks advertising or attending job fairs on our behalf (unless 
prearranged). Sharing a posting via social media is fine.  Bringing forth someone like a LPSD 
student teacher, tutor, or former employee in most cases will not count.  LPSD administrators are 
not eligible for a Scout Stipend. 
 
Why do we do it? 
If we can forgo job fairs and put that money into the pockets of our staff or partners– we all win. 
Plus, “Known” entities are always a plus! 
 
Who can participate? 
Current and Former LPSD Staff and Student Teachers 
 
Should you have questions, please reach out to Bill Cornell at 907-571-7333 or  
bcornell@lpsd.com. 
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